
To: The Department of Infrastructure, Transport, Regional Development, 
Communications and the Arts
GPO Box 594
CANBERRA ACT 2601

RE: New ACMA powers to combat misinformation and disinformation (the
Communications Legislation Amendment (Combatting Misinformation and Disinformation) 
Bill 2023)

I oppose any form of censorship in Australia, so I DO NOT support this legislation.

Kind Regards,

Vincent O’CALLAGHAN


